
 

                                                     
 

NORTH WALES 

SAFEGUARDING ADULTS 

BOARD 

KEY MESSAGES 

From meeting held on 

Thursday 19th July 2018  

 
 

 
 Presentation from North Wales Police seeking Board to support for launch of 

‘Herbert’ Missing Persons Protocol. A missing person’s proforma to assist in 

locating missing persons who suffer with Dementia etc. has been developed. 

Board were happy to agree to support and a conference/workshop will be 

arranged for September 2018 to help raise awareness across the region. 

. 

 Partner Agency Reports were provided and discussed which outlined the 

achievements and challenges for those agencies.  Also sharing good practice 

and identifying areas of future work for the Board to consider. 

 

 Update received regarding the Social Care Accolades and the work done in 

North Wales around the development and implementation of a Self-Neglect 

protocol. 

 

 North Wales Safeguarding Boards Annual Report will be published and 

available on the website from 31st July.  An ‘easy read’ version will be 

produced and shared. 
 

 Discussion took place with regard to the publication of the Review of the 

Governance Arrangements relating to the care of patients on Tawel Fan ward 

prior to its closure and governance arrangements in Older People’s Mental 

Health at Betsi Cadwaladr University Health Board (BCUHB) from December 

2013 to the current time. 
 

 

 
 


